
 

 
 
 

 
 

Date: 09-08-2022 
To 
The Manager  
BSE Limited, 
1st Floor, P.J.Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001. 
 
Respected Sir, 
 

Subject: Intimation of Credit Ratings  

Pursuant to Regulation 30 read with Schedule III and Regulation 55 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 ("the Regulation"), we would like to inform you that Brickwork 

Ratings (BWR), the Credit Rating Agency has reaffirmed the Ratings of the Company for Non-Convertible 

Debentures and withdrawn rating of long term bank facilities of the Company. 

Please find below details:- 

Facilities Limits  
(Rs. In Cr) 

Tenure Rating Rating Action  

   Previous Present  
 
 

Non-Convertible 
Debentures 

 
 

97.56 

 
 

Long Term 

 
BWR BBB 

(BWR Triple B) 
Outlook: Stable 

 
BWR BBB 

(BWR Triple B) 
Outlook: Stable 

(Reaffirmed) 

 
 

Reaffirmed 

 
 

Fund Based 
(Bank Facilities) 

 

 
 

255.00 

 
 

Long Term 

 
BWR BBB 

(BWR Triple B) 
Outlook: Stable 

 
BWR BBB/Stable 
(Reaffirmed) and 
Withdrawn at the 

request of Company 

 
 

Withdrawn 

 

You are requested to kindly take the above information on record.  

Thanking You, 

Yours Faithfully 

For SRG Housing Finance Limited 

 

 

Vinod K. Jain 

Managing Director  

DIN: 00248843 
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